

Mr Gerard Hayes Secretary HSU

By email: infor@hsu.asn.au

Attention:

Greg.odonohue@hsu.asn.au; matthew.ramsey@hsu.asn.au

Dear Mr Hayes

Hornsby Ku-ring-gai Hospital Stage 2A Redevelopment Satellite Dialysis Unit Staffing profile

I am writing to advise you of proposed changes to Allied Health and Administration services staffing due to enhancements resulting from the redevelopment project and opening of our Satellite Dialysis Unit at Hornsby Ku-ring-gai Hospital.

- Allied Health on Day One will have a total of 1.3FTE split between Dietetics, Social Work, Podiatry and Pharmacy;
- On day one, Administration will have a 1FTE Ward Clerk as an AO3.

We have been consulting closely with our HSU Local Organisers through monthly USCC meetings and there has been the opportunity to raise concerns and ask questions regarding the proposed changes to these services and buildings.

Please find enclosed the HKHS Staffing Profiles for the above services.

We welcome your feedback on this proposed restructure. Any further feedback can be emailed through to Ms Pauline Luttrell, Manager People & Culture at Pauline.Luttrell@health.nsw.gov.au. It would be appreciated if a response relating to the proposal was received within two weeks of receipt of this correspondence.

If you require any further information or wish to discuss this further please contact, Gwen Hickey, Acting Manager for Allied Health, RACS and Outpatients, and Tim Heath, Manager Corporate Services

Yours sincerely

Simon Hill

General Manager

Hornsby Ku-ring-gai Health Services

Date:

21 OCT 2022

Cc:

Gwen Hickey, Acting Manager for Allied Health, RACS and Outpatients

Tim Heath, Manager Corporate Services

Pauline Luttrell, Manager People & Culture HKH and MVH

Northern Sydney Local Health District is located on the traditional lands of the Eora Nation